
The Projected Picture Trust has now moved their collection of cinema 

projectors and ancillary equipment to a new storage and restoration 

facility in G-Mill at Dean Clough Halifax. This facility will not be open to 

the general public for viewing but so that members and interested parties 

can see what has been happening over the past few months we are 

having an open day on January 24
th
 between 10.00 am and 4.00 pm. 

The day will offer the visitor a rare 

opportunity to see what is probably 

the largest collection of cinema 

projectors in the country today. It 

will also give an insight into what 

the PPT are doing to preserve the 

collection and hopefully encourage 

more people to come forward and 

help with this exciting new project.  

 

Dean Clough is a large complex 

on the site of the Crossley Carpet 

Mills in Halifax. The site also offers 

restaurants, art galleries, and a 

theatre. If you would like to attend 

and require further details please 

drop me an e-mail to 

dionhanson@btinternet.com 

call me on 07866 732779 

or write to  

The Projected Picture Trust,  

Dean Clough Mills, Halifax, West Yorkshire. HX3 5AX.  


